
  
 
STRIKING-OFF OF SUBSIDIARY 
 
 
 
The Board of Directors (“Board”) of BH Global Corporation Limited (“Company” and, together with its 
subsidiaries, “Group”) wishes to announce that the Group’s subsidiary Sea Forrest Technologies Pte 
Ltd will be struck-off following the Group’s re-structuring exercise.  

The striking-off of the subsidiary is not expected to have any material impact on the consolidated net 
tangible assets and earnings per share of the Group for the financial year ending 31 December 2024. 
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